

Summer 2024

Dear Future Third Grade Student,

My name is Mr. Gushea, and I will be your teacher this upcoming school year. I hope that you are having a great summer, and I look forward to meeting you in September. Below is a list of supplies that you will need for third grade:

- 1) many #2 pencils
- 2) more pencils (you'll go through a lot)
- 3) scissors and whatever coloring supplies you like to use
- 4) one container to keep your supplies in
- 5) 2 boxes of tissues
- 6) headphones to use with your iPad
- 7) a box of sandwich sized Ziploc bags
- 8) 2 folders
- 9) a bag of pretzels for extra classroom snacks
- 10) probably some more pencils 😃



I hope you enjoy the rest of your vacation and I will see you soon!



Sincerely,

Mr. Gushea mgushea@chittenangoschools.org